
 

Name of the Program Digital Literacy Training Program 
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Venue Auditorium, DOE, CUSAT 

 

On June 26, 2023, a digital literacy training program was successfully organized at the CUSAT 

campus in Ernakulum. The event aimed to provide training and guidance on digital literacy to 

college students from Kottayam, Idukki, Thrissur, and Ernakulum districts, as well as NSS 

program officers. The key individuals involved in the program were the program officer, 

volunteers, secretary, and digital literacy coordinator.  

 

 

 

The program commenced with the registration process, which began at 9:30 am. After a 

refreshing tea break, the main training session commenced. One of the topics addressed 

during the program was the use of the "Mantra" app. Participants had queries regarding how 

to log in to the app and the key considerations to keep in mind. The doubts were addressed 



and cleared, and instructions on downloading the app were provided. Additionally, a helpline 

number was shared to offer further assistance. 

 

 

 

The program started with the NSS unit 9 volunteers singing the NSS song, creating an 

atmosphere of enthusiasm and unity. The digital literacy training sessions followed, covering 

various aspects of digital skills and awareness. Participants actively engaged in the program, 

seeking to enhance their understanding and proficiency in digital literacy. 

The program concluded with a closing speech by Dr. Tripti Warrier, the program officer of NSS 

unit 9, who expressed gratitude to all the participants for their active involvement and 

enthusiasm. Her concluding remarks conveyed appreciation and highlighted the importance 

of digital literacy in today's fast-paced world. 

 


